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New partnership extends 20 percent tuition discount on Tulane SoPA degrees and
certificates to all IALEIA members.

Tulane School of Professional Advancement (Tulane SoPA) announces an exciting
new partnership with the International Association of Law Enforcement Intelligence
Analysts (IALEIA) wherein members will now have exclusive access to discounted
tuition rates on all Tulane SoPA undergraduate and graduate degree programs, as
well as certificates.
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This strategic partnership is designed to provide IALEIA members with flexible,
career-relevant educational opportunities that align with their demanding schedules
and professional goals. Tulane SoPA’s online academic programs in fields such as
homeland security, emergency management, cybersecurity, open-source
intelligence, and other areas crucial to the evolving landscape of law enforcement
and intelligence analysis, makes it ideal for law enforcement and intelligence
professionals seeking to advance their education on their own time, from anywhere
in the world.

“Many students in our Emergency and Security Studies programs have military and
law enforcement backgrounds,” said Michael Wallace, director of Emergency and
Security Studies Programs for Tulane SoPA. “This partnership reflects Tulane SoPA’s
commitment to providing high-quality, accessible education to professionals who
serve on the front lines of public safety and security."

Tulane SoPA’s academic offerings are tailored to meet the unique needs of law
enforcement and intelligence professionals. With a focus on practical applications
and real-world scenarios, the courses are designed to equip students with skills and
knowledge they can immediately apply in their careers.

Additionally, faculty are working professionals and experts in their respective fields.
They bring a wealth of experience to the classroom, offering students valuable
insights and mentorship from those who understand the challenges and
opportunities within the law enforcement and intelligence community.

For more information about the partnership and how IALEIA members can take
advantage of these benefits, please visit our financial assistance page or email
asksopa@tulane.edu.

This partnership reflects Tulane SoPA’s commitment to providing high-quality,
accessible education to professionals who serve on the front lines of public safety
and security.

Michael Wallace, Director of Emergency & Security Studies
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